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The 13th Israeli Bioinformatics Symposium (http://ibs10.technion.ac.il/) was held on April 6th, 2008, at the Technion—Israel Institute of Technology. Approximately 240 people attended the meeting, which was chaired by Yael Mandel-Gutfreund of the Technion. Tal Pupko of Tel Aviv University (TAU) was Program Chair.
Trey Ideker of the University of California, San Diego, gave the opening keynote presentation: “Protein network biomarkers in gene association studies and in determination of cell fate.” Hossam Haick of the Technion gave the second keynote talk, “A nanomedical electronic nose (NaNose) for detecting volatile biomarkers of cancer.” 
The conference continued its tradition of introducing new faculty to the local community. This year’s roster included Eran Halperin of TAU, Rotem Sorek of the Weizmann Institute of Science, Itai Yanai of the Technion, Dan Mishmar of Ben Gurion University, Sagi Snir of Haifa University, and Sol Efroni of Bar Ilan University. Oren Becker of Dynamix Pharmaceuticals gave the industry presentation.
78 abstract posters were submitted, Prizes were awarded for four posters. The list of all posters is available on the conference website.
· Adi Stern, Leeat Keren, Omri Wurtzel, Gil Amitai, and Rotem Sorek, Weizmann Institute of Science, “Widespread targeting of self-DNA by the prokaryotic CRISPR immune system: gene regulation or autoimmunity?”

· Milana Frenkel-Morgenstern and Alfonso Valencia, Spanish National Cancer Research Center (CNIO), “The potential functional role of chimeric transcripts in higher eukaryotes”

· Ruty Rinott, Ariel Jaimovich, and Nir Friedman, Hebrew University of Jerusalem, “Exploring Transcription Regulation through Cell-to cell Variability”
· Shula Shazman and Yael Mandel-Gutfreund, Technion—Israel Institute of Technology, “Matching Algorithm for coupling Protein-RNA interfaces”

At the business meeting of the Israeli Society for Bioinformatics and Computational Biology, participants ratified updates to the membership of the board of directors, and the annual audit report was presented.

